
 

18th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope this newsletter finds you all well.    
There is a lot of speculation currently about what school will look like in September; as yet, we have had no plans or 
communication from the Government or Lincolnshire County Council.  At the present time, we are starting to plan 
as a school for all pupils to return but we don’t currently know what that will look like.  As things improve and 
change, we will keep you up to date with all of our plans through our newsletter and on the website.    We are also 
working on plans as to how best to support the children in their transition to their new classes.  The staffing structure 
for September 2020 will be as follows: 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

As you are aware, we will be saying a very sad farewell to Miss Jennings at the end of this year; I’m sure you will join 
me in wishing her all the very best for the future. 

Finally, we have been informed that Little Lockets will no longer be providing wrap around care from September.  
We would like to reassure you that we are working very hard, along with the Parish Council, to try and resolve this 
and we are confident that something will be in place for September.   

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Bentley  

The key worker bubble this week have been 
enjoying Forest school activities . They have 

created natural picture 
frames and a weaved 

nature collage. 

Could you make a 
nature collage from 
what you can find in 
your garden or on a 
walk and send us a 

picture of your 
creation? We’d love to 

see them! 

Class Teacher 
Reception (Oak) Mrs Bontoft 

Year 1 (Maple) Mrs Lakins/Mrs Norris 

Year 2 (Willow) Mrs Fletcher 

Year 3 (Chestnut) Miss Coogan 

Year 4 (Rowan) Mr Powell 

Year 5 (Silver Birch) Mrs Ruffy 

Year 6 (Hazel) Mr Fuller 



Healthy Minds Lincolnshire  
 

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire have created a  5 part series on managing change called 
“Survival Guide to Change” and it can be found here: 

https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/
healthy-minds-lincolnshire 

This workshop series is appropriate for children and young people aged 10+. Families of 
children younger than 10 are welcome to watch the videos themselves to learn skills and 
strategies to share with their children. They would recommend that children around the age 
of 10 are supported by an adult with completing these workshops.  The videos make some 
references to COVID-19, but the strategies can be used for coping with many different 
changes.  

There is also a workshop to support parent/carers to learn new strategies to understand and 
support their child/young person presenting with anxiety and additional needs. This can be 
found on the same link above.  

There are workbooks to use alongside all of the workshops, which are available to download 
next to each workshop. Healthy Minds Lincolnshire would like  young people/families also 
please complete their feedback questionnaire, which can also be found next to the workshop.  

How to order school uniform. 

 
We recommend two uniform suppliers for our school uniform. Both of our suppliers provide a 
“Parent Online” ordering method.  

Here are the links to both companies: 

 

www.kidsandcodirect.co.uk   (click on Find your school, then on our windmill logo) 

This is our existing uniform company and items can be ordered online and delivered to your 
home address for £2.95 per order (not per item). 

Sizes are pretty good, although, T shirts, Fleeces and Storm jackets have in the past come 
up on the large side. 

 
www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk  

These are our newest supplier and items can be ordered online by typing in the school’s 
name into the search bar. They deliver to your door for £4.50 or FREE once a month to 
school (usually towards the end of the month for deliveries) Orders can be collected from the 
school office. 

Items can also be collected FREE of charge from their store:  

Nationwide school uniform, Moschatel LTD, Vale Rd, Spilsby, Lincolnshire, PE23 5HE. 
We will be sending a separate guide out from Nationwide on parent hub with additional attachments today.  
This may be  of support to parents during the forthcoming “back to school” period to ensure that everyone is 
aware of their operating conditions during the current pandemic. 

https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
http://www.kidsandcodirect.co.uk
http://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk

